


 

 

Land Acknowledgement 
We acknowledge that this land is 

the traditional territory of the Three 
Fires Confederacy of First Nations 

(comprised of the Ojibway, the 
Odawa, and the Potawatomi 

Peoples), and of the Huron-Wendat 
Peoples. 

We value the significant historical 
and contemporary contributions of 
local and regional First Nations and 
all of the Original Peoples of Turtle 
Island who have been living and 

working on the land from time 
immemorial. 

 



Greetings from the Essex County Accessibility  
Advisory Committee 

The Essex County Accessibility Advisory Committee wants 
to thank all the volunteers and vendors for sharing their 
time, knowledge and experiences with all the attendees 
keen on learning more about accessibility services and 
activities in Essex County. It takes a village to address 
issues of inclusivity and accessibility and we’ve assembled 
a village here today.  
When we issued the call for people to highlight accessible 
services and programs, we were overwhelmed and 
overjoyed at the response. There are so many people and 
organizations undertaking so many interesting and inspiring 
accessibility initiatives in Essex County and it is our 
pleasure and privilege to celebrate them here today. 
Our community has made incredible progress when it 
comes to building a barrier-free community accessible for 
all but there is much work still to do. Events like this that 
bring like-minded people and organizations together are 
crucial to supporting existing organizations, inspiring new 
ones and keeping accessibility issues top of mind.  
We hope you have fun today, we hope you learn something 
and we hope this festival is a memorable stop on your 
accessibility journey.  



Greetings from Essex County Warden  
Hilda MacDonald 

Thank you to the Essex County Accessibility Advisory 
Committee for organizing this tremendous event and for 
providing the residents of Essex County such an incredible 
opportunity to learn more about the wide range of accessibility 
services, activities and programs in our region.  
The committee has always done an exceptional job 
highlighting the importance of inclusivity, and this festival 
builds upon its ongoing social media efforts and initiatives like 
the WE Check the Trails campaign and last year’s forum on 
Invisible Disabilities. This festival will further ongoing 
community conversations about accessibility issues and it will 
help inform them, providing a fun and interactive venue for 
exposure to innovative programs and new ideas. 
Thank you to the Town of Essex for hosting this event at 
Colchester Park and Beach, where they have incorporated 
many accessible amenities to serve their guests. Thank you 
as well to the vendors and community participants from all 
corners of Essex County for coming together in support of 
building a barrier-free community for all. 
I hope everyone has a fun an enjoyable day and leaves feeling 
more empowered, educated and inspired. 
 
Hilda MacDonald 
Essex County Warden  



Greetings from Town of Essex Mayor  
Sherry Bondy 

The Town of Essex is proud to host the inaugural Outdoor 
Accessibility Fest-for-All and thankful to all the vendors and 
participants for coming together in celebration of such an 
important cause - the building of a barrier-free community 
accessible to all. Hosting it here at Colchester Park is fitting 
considering our Town has installed special mats to make the 
beautiful beach accessible to those with mobility issues and 
parents with strollers. 
We like to say that Essex is the Place to Be and our 
Accessibility Advisory Committee, just like the committees at 
the County of Essex and our partner municipalities, works 
year-round to help ensure it is a place where everyone has an 
opportunity to thrive and access services and programs.  
We have all made considerable progress when it comes to 
enhancing accessibility in our respective communities but we 
all have work still to do. Events like this where we can 
exchange knowledge, compare experiences and celebrate 
successes, will enlighten and inspire us all to do better. 
Thank you to everyone for coming to Essex for this wonderful 
event! We hope to see you all here again next year!  
 
Sherry Bondy 
Mayor, Town of Essex  
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